<> AIPHONE CO.,LTD.

Providing Peace of Mind

Date : September 2, 2019

To whom it may concern

Re: Announcement regarding to National Defense Authorization Act

Thank you very much for your kind and thoughtful supports for our products.

We would like to announce that AIPHONE brand intercoms/cameras do not
contain any devices or chipsets supplied by below listed companies.

Autel

Dahua Technology Company

Da-Jiang Innovations

Hangzhou Hikvision Digital Technology Co.
Huawei Technologies Company

Hytera Communications Corporation
Yuneec International

ZeroTech
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AIPHONE CO., LTD.
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S Tachibana, Manager
International Sales Department
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